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• Visits to the reading room are only possible with a confirmed 
appointment. Registration must be received by the Arolsen 
Archives at least ten working days before the requested visit 
date.   

• Access to the reading room is only allowed to visitors with 3G 
status.   

• You are not allowed to visit the reading room if you have cold- 
like symptoms.  

• Please sanitise your hands thoroughly before entering the reading 
room. Hand sanitiser is readily provided.   

• Please maintain a distance of at least 1.5 metres from other 
users and the Arolsen Archives staff.  

• Wearing your own face covering is required in the reading room. 
The face covering can be removed at your desk. It is obligatory 
to wear a face covering if the social distancing requirement of 
1.5 metres cannot be observed.  

• Use of the reference library is only possible to a limited 
extent.  

  


